
Our BMS parents and stakeholders have the opportunity to provide input on the 
following federal requirennents: 

• Parent and Fannily Engagement Plan 
• School-Parent Compact 
• 1 % Parental Involvement Budget 
• Building Parent Capacity 

If you would like to review any of these documents for input, they can be found on our 
website at bms.carrollcountyschools.com under the parent link for Title I information. 
Any input may be emailed to: tammie.mcentvre@carrollcountvschools.com from 
Monday, August 23'^ through Wednesday, August 25^^ 


